
From: Martha Delgado
To: CouncilAll
Cc: John Coan
Subject: Ross Bridges
Date: Saturday, December 9, 2023 11:27:29 AM

Dear Town Council,

I am writing in support of Ross Bridges' application for a Use Permit to operate in our town.  Ross Bridges has been
instrumental in providing my child with academic and emotional/social preparation for Kindergarten in the absence
of any other TK options located within Ross.

The teachers at Ross Bridges are professionals with 15+ years of experience working in public education.  Our town
is fortunate to have these incredible resources available to our children.  Our town needs more businesses and
resources like Ross Bridges not less. As it is we are extremely lacking as a community in these types of pre-k
academic options for residents. I humbly urge you to approve Ross Bridge's Use Permit application so they can
continue to do the great work they are doing for our early learners. I am confident of the long term benefits that Ross
Bridges can provide for our children and the broader Ross community.

Sincerely,

Martha Delgado and John Coan

Sent from my iPhone
Please excuse typos and awkward grammar
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